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April 10, 2015 

Mr. Gabor Lukacs 
 

Halifax, NS, Canada 
 

Dear Mr. Lukacs, 

- 	 On behalf of Westjet, I would like to apologize for the delay of your baggage following 
your travel from Halifax to Budapest on April 28, 20140 

We have enclose a cheque in the amount of $2570. 

Sincerely, 

S\: Qi\Qr 

Susie Felker 
Central Baggage Services 
WestJet 

22 AerIaL Place NE T 403 444 2600 

Calgary, Alberta F 403 648 8700 

Canada T2E 3J1 westjetcom 




